Order of St Luke Healing Ministries - Monday 2 October at 7.30pm
The Order of St Luke healing ministries is holding their triennial

conference (2-6 October) at the Waverley International Hotel. The opening

service will be at Glen Waverley Uniting Church 730pm Monday 2
October. Anyone interested would be welcome to attend the service.

UCAF - Tuesday 3 October at 10am

UCAF members will meet in the fellowship room for morning tea at
10am. At 10.30am we will meet in Room 1 for our meeting. The speaker
will be Susan Karoly who is a member of our congregation. Everyone is
most welcome to attend. Goods brought will be for the Welfare
Committee. Enquiries: Barbara Thompson 9802 3980.

Men’s Fellowship - Tuesday 3 October at 2pm

Our speaker today is from Melways. All welcome. Enquiries: Church office
9560 3580.

CAE Book Group - Wednesday 4 October at 8pm

The CAE Book group will meet at the home of Veronica Wood - 9
Compton St Glen Waverley, phone 9802 4507.

Adult Group - Friday 6 October at 8pm

All are welcome to an evening presented by Doug Newberry on the
history and running of the narrow gauge railways in Victoria.
Enquiries: Sandra & Alan Barnard 9800 1188.

Fete - Leaflet Delivery

Thank you to those people who have offered to deliver leaflets for the
fete. Please collect your leaflets from the table in the foyer.
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Glen Waverley

Uniting Church

Welcome to Glen Waverley Uniting Church which is a faithful,
Christ-centred community that meets God and shares that unconditional
love

If you're new to our congregation, please say hello at the welcome table in
the foyer after the service.
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What'’s on this week?

(Legend: R1-Room 1, R2-Room 2, R3-Room 3, R4-Room 4, K-Kitchen, F-Fellowship Area,
C-Church, H-Hall, P-Playground, V-Vestry, O-Outside Venue, G-Grass Area, CO-Office,
SSpace - Sacred Space)

Monday 2 October Office Open 9:30am - 3pm
1030 am Leisure Time R1/F Eng: Cliff Baker 9802 8990
7.30 pm Safe Church Training R2 Eng: Office 9560 3580

7.45 pm Property Committee  Ri1
8.00 pm Badminton H
8.00 pm Young Adult Group 0

Eng: Onn Chin 9884 4061

Tuesday 3 October Office Open 9.30am - 3pm

10.00 am UCAF R1/F Eng: Barbara Thompson 9802 3980
200 pm Men'’s Fellowship R1/F Eng: Office 9560 3580

7.30 pm Safe Church Training R2 Eng: Office 9560 3580

Wednesday 4 October
8.00 pm CAE Book Group 0

Office Open 9.30am - 3pm
Eng: Veronica Wood 9802 4507

Thursday 5 October
10.00 am Ladies Keep Fit Class H

Office Open 9.30am - 5pm
Eng: Eileen Scott 9800 4005

200 pm M&M Club F Eng: Angus Peters 0403 029 727

Andrew Hosking 0401 231 034
8.00 pm Uniting Voices R1 Eng: Elwyn Pederson 9803 1378
8.00 pm Badminton H Eng: Onn Chin 9884 4061

Friday 6 October Office Open 9.30am - 3pm

10.00 am ‘Q’ Bible Study R4 Eng: Office 9560 3580
1200 noon Cooee F Eng: Office 9560 3580
8.00 pm Adult Group R1/F Eng: Sandra & Alan Barnard 9800 1188

Saturday 7 October
10.00 am Moon Festival F

1.00 pm Social Tennis 0] Eng: Graeme Pratt 9560 7991

Another round of Safe Church Training Sessions

More sessions of Safe Church Training will be held this week. This training
is required for all “appointed leaders” in the congregation, the same as
those who need a Working with Children Check. Come along and learn
how and why we work to keep children and vulnerable adults safe in our
congregation.

The times offered for training are Monday 2 October at 730pm and
Tuesday 3 October at 7.30pm.

These sessions are open to some of our neighbouring Uniting Churches.
Their appointed leaders are being invited to join us.

Eng: Warren Greenwood 0403 028 948

Eng: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342

Eng: Alanee Hearnshaw 0402 030 342

Today’s Flowers in the church
Today’s flowers are arranged by Dorothy Lloyd. 67//

?j

Club 2017 - today
Club 2017 will meet after today’s 11am service.

Community Planter: Faith Formation and Inter Cultural Ministry
Part-Time Position filled.

We are delighted to announce that Dietrich Cheung has accepted the role
of Community Planter at GWUC. He will commence duties on Wednesday,
22nd November, 2017. Dietrich is a warm, passionate Christian who relies
on Christ to guide him. He is currently studying for the degree of Master of
Divinity at Ridley Theological College, part of the University of Divinity.
Dietrich will be strategically exploring opportunities for intercultural
ministry. He speaks English, Cantonese and Mandarin. By employing
Dietrich we are further implementing our Vision of a church that reflects
the needs and demographics of the community we are in and are serving.
Please pray that Dietrich’s ministry will enrich many within and beyond
our community.

Helen Stewart, Chair, Glen Waverley Uniting Church Council

Moon Festival - 7 October from 10am

This year we are again inviting our community to celebrate the Moon
Festival with a family event here. If you are around Saturday 7 October,
from 10am to 12.30pm, and enjoy reaching out to families, we would love
to see you. We are looking for helpers for kitchen, kids craft, activities,
set up and pack up. Sign up sheet is on the office counter. Thank youl

Celebrating Seniors - Sunday 15 October at 2.30pm

As part of Victorian Seniors Festival you are invited to join us for music
and afternoon tea on Sunday 15 October from 2.30pm to 4pm. If you
require transport, please ring the Office by Thursday 12 October.

Outer Eastern Asylum Seeker Support Network

Members of the OEASSN invite your participation in contributing to the
Urgent need for Family Rental Assistance. Details in Monthly Bulletin.
Enquiries: Heather Wilkins 9560 1440 or Andrew Hosking 0401231034

Planned Giving Envelopes

The new sets of planned giving envelopes are available from the table in
the foyer. Please collect yours as this saves us postage costs.
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2] OCTOBER, 8:30-2:00

A whole-church activity where everyone can be part
of the fun.

3 Weeks to 9o,
We need your help NOW!:

* SIGN UP to be part of the team

We need:

- People who are fit, to assist in fetching and assembling tables and
booths and collecting donated items to be sold (trailers also needed). Could
you get a day off work to be part of a friendly team? (Help is needed to set
up on Thursday and Friday, clean up on Saturday and do final returns on
Monday).

- Everybody to sort and arrange items for sale on the Friday. This is a
mammoth task, and extra help is needed, particularly for the Trash and
Treasure and Used Clothing.

- Staff for the various stalls on Saturday. Can you spare an hour (or more)?

- Lots of people to assist in the clean-up starting at 2pm on the Saturday.
Can you pack unsold clothing to go to Broadmeadows? Are you able to assist
with some of the heavier moving? Every little bit helps!

Sign-up sheets are on the office counter - please consider making yourself
available on these days.

* Collect a Fete flyer from the Office Counter

... and pass it on to family or friend, or post it on the noticeboard at your school
community centre or corner store. Help spread the word!

* Collect and Fill a $2 Box

Empty boxes are available today. Please take one (or more),

fill it with goodies and return filled boxes to the specially :'
marked box in the foyer. It will be sold for $2, with children in '

particular enjoying selecting their purchase.

Please note that sweets must be wrapped, and not past their uﬁ

use-by dates. NO NUT PRODUCTS PLEASE.

* Donate items for the Silent Auction

This major fundraiser is supported by many local businesses, but we also rely on
donations of new items by members of the congregation - items like cosmetics,
fashion accessories, computer games, ... just about anything sale-able can be
auctioned. As the preparation of documentation takes some time, it would be
appreciated if you can contact Yan Emms [0419 365 913] as soon as possible.

* 10 Year celebration edition of “Beeac Premium”

This year we are celebrating 10 years of broadcast ministry with Beeac. Do not miss
out on this special year edition of the Beeac Premium blend. Bags will be $8 each,
and supply is very limited. Place your order on the list on the office counter. Collect
and pay on fete day. Contact Warren Greenwood (0403 028 948) for details

* Donate your hand-made items

Craft and Sewing: We need craft and sewing items to stock the craft stall. If you are
able to help by doing some sewing or craft work, please contact Laurel Muir 9560
1518, Lynne Boyer 9790 0582 or Judith Greenwood 9803 8373.

Plants from your garden
lan McMillan will be very happy to receive your potted plants for the plant stall.

Bake a cake or make some jam: The cake stall is always the first to sell out. Cakes,
biscuits, jams and preserves are all popular. Each item must be labelled with the
ingredients and when baked (labels are on the office counter). If you would prefer not
to bake, consider a “bake-less cake” donation (recipe on the office counter).

... and don’t forgot those pre-loved clothes, books and other treasures.

Please deliver to the church on Friday 20th October.
Collection can be arranged - register your need on the list on the office counter

Murray Lowe 9885 8514
- Sue Morgan 9560 8024
Peter Anderson 0411 123 253

? Need More Information?



